
           M E M O R A N D U M 

To: Nathan Poore 
From: Ellen Planer 
Date: August 21, 2013 
Re: Boston Post Cane 

 

Nathan, 

I am pleased to inform you that on August 26, the Falmouth Town Council will be recognizing Florence 

McCann as the latest recipient of the Boston Post Cane. Florence will be turning 102 years young on 

November 24. She is an amazing woman who has lived her whole life in Falmouth. 

I suspect there will be several friends and family members coming to the meeting in honor of Florence. 

Florence has been a lifelong member of the Falmouth Congregational Church, a charter member of the 

Falmouth Historical Society as well as being active on other committees and events in the town.  

Florence and her daughter, Jeaneen McCann Coleman have written a short biography of her life. I have 

included it for your review. 

 

 


